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Daniel Rex /Division Manager, Marketing

July 17, 2002

51-7702

Dear Toastmaster:

Congratulations! I'm happy to let you know that the entry you submitted for the Top 5
Membership Campaign contest for 2001-2002 is one of the five winners!

New members are important for all clubs and membership campaigns are the key to continuing
success. At the appropriate time your ideas may be shared with other Toastmasters clubs as a
way of helping them to achieve membership-building success.

The campaigns were judged on creativity, originality and usefulness to other Toastmasters
Clubs. Your program's objectives, success, and applicability to other clubs contributed to its
selection.

You, or a representative from your Club or District, may accept the award during the Hall of
Fame Ceremony at the International Convention at the San Antonio Marriott in San Antonio,

Texas on Friday August 23, 2002, at 1:30 p.m. in Salons A-F. If no one is present to accept the
award we will ensure that it is delivered to you.

Congratulations again on your achievement!

Sincerely,

Ot

Daniel Rex
Marketing/Division Manager
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